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Pinellas County Schools
Department of Professional Development

Invites you to attend the 

Third ANNUAL
ASPIRING LEADERS PROGRAM

Pinellas Park High School

Thursday, February 25, 2015
5:00 p.m.


The evening events include:
Keynote Speaker, Michael A. Grego, Ed.D.
Breakout Sessions with
Area Superintendents
	Principals
Assistant Principals 
Targeted Overview
CTAE Prep Path
ESE Prep Path
University Ed Leadership Program Information
Reception and Networking
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